
Don Heckman, PA Chapter NWTF Executive Officer Report – March 6, 2011
Report of committee interactions, activities, action items, ideas, and completed items   

Jan. 10 – sent Board and NWTF Staff a 10 year review of PANWTF Total Membership  
Categories- Super Fund Dollars

Jan. 11 – meeting with Carl Roe, email sent to Board members

Jan. 12 – sent PFSC the PANWTF credential sheet and $1600 check for 2011 state-wide  
organization membership dues

Jan. 14 – continued work this past week on PGC WCO David L. Grove special award criteria for  
NWTF Convention

Jan. 14 – sent Board estimated wild turkey population by WMU management plan update for  
2004-2010

Jan. 18 – send Board PGC management plan charts and graphs addendum updates

Jan. 18 – sent Board wild turkey management position statements to be reviewed, spring turkey  
hunting license value and benefits statement for review

Jan. 21 – sent Board the PGC Commissioner meeting schedule for proposed rule making 
decisions

Jan, 21 – spent time these past two weeks with other MYB chapter members on our ESOS  
assignments, calling contests, and booth work  

Jan. 21 – attended PFCS Southern Division Meeting at PFSC Harrisburg Office 

Jan. 22 – attended January PFSC Board Meeting in State College

Jan. 22 – spent the week working with other PA Sportsmen’s Coalition members on White Paper  
to be presented to Governor Corbett; will send to Board for their review and approval

Jan. 30 - Feb. 1 – attended PGC Board of Commissioner’s meeting, report filed with Board.

Feb. 4-13 – Eastern Sports and Outdoors Show, spent 10 days at the Farm Show Building  
working with other MYB Local Chapter Members at the Membership and DART System booths,  
helped run and coordinate two turkey calling contests, ESOS Contest Feb. 6 th, and US Open 
Finals, Feb, 12-13.  Several meetings, several communications and emails, and a ton of  
opportunities to inform and educate… 

Feb. 11 – completed WCO David L. Grove Memorial Award presentation plaque wording and final  
design, Thank You to Vern Ross, Ron Fretts, Bob Eriksen, Putt Rohm, and Howard Meyers

Feb 15-22 – several email reminders, questions, and follow-up on committee work status and  
executive committee work in progress status  

Feb. 22 – spoke with Keith Snyder on PGC Successful Turkey Hunting Course, email several  
suggestions for instructor information handouts, and opportunities on how to contact turkey  
hunters beyond just PANWTF and local chapters. Finalized wording through Keith for informing  
turkey hunters of opportunity to be a PGC Successful Turkey Hunting Course instructor. 

Feb. 23 – added PGC Successful Turkey Hunting Course to several message board forums and  
blogs, sent to my local chapter contacts, and several PANWTF past leaders        



Feb. 25 – working with Emily Just and Bob Eriksen to set-up and coordinate the DCNR/NWTF  
meeting for April 5

March 2 – Tim Grenoble invited me to attend PGC WCO Training School to speak to Cadets  
about NWTF, PANWTF and our working partnership 

March 2 – meeting with Keith Snyder to review status of PGC Successful Turkey Hunting Course

March 2 – meeting with Steve Smith to review legislative issues and turkey hunting license


